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OFFICIAL 

 
 
14/12/2023 Update 20/03/2024 
 

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE:  
Beach Road, Nelson Victoria 
29 January 2024 to 30 March 2024 
 
Dear Residents and Visitors 
 
We would like to inform you that a temporary road closure will be in effect on Beach Road in Nelson.   
 
Starting from 29th January 2024 and lasting until 30th March 2024, closure is necessary for essential 
road maintenance and infrastructure improvements. Note that access to Ocean Beach carpark will 
be maintained except for a two-week period in March. 
 
Closure Details:  
Road:  Beach Road, Nelson (from Discovery Bay Coastal Park) 

Closure Dates:  29th January 2024 to 30th March 2024 

Closure Type:  Full Road closure weekdays, with partial opening on weekends 

Reason: Road maintenance and infrastructure improvements 

 
Please cooperate with traffic control directions as construction crews require a safe environment to 
complete this important work. 
 
We apologise for inconvenience this road closure may cause and appreciate your patience and 
understanding as we work to enhance the safety and quality of Beach Road environment. 
 
If you have any questions or 
concerns regarding this road closure, 
please feel free to contact our office. 
03 5571 2526 
ghcma@ghcma.vic.gov.au 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Glenelg Hopkins CMA 
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